
Invitation to the opening seminar on the
project Strengthening public financial
management and control
Central harmonization unit – The Ministry of Finance

The Ministry of Finance would like to invite you to the opening seminar on the

project Strengthening public financial management and control financed from the

EEA grants 2014-2021. This seminar is intended for representatives of the

professional public in public administration and will introduce the planned activities

and the project timeline.

Date:

March 15, 2021 from 09:00

Venue:

Videoconference of the Ministry of Finance - a link to the connection will be sent

to the participant by email together with a confirmation of participation.

Contacts and application of participants:

Please apply your participation no later than March 5, 2021 to email:

projektCHJ@mfcr.cz. Your participation will be confirmed and you will receive

further technical information and a link to join the video conference. The video

conference will be held in the Czech language.

Further information: Ing. Radka Kapounová (project administrator), tel .: 257 042

392; mobile: 739 429 649; email: projektCHJ@mfcr.cz

Information about project:

https://www.mfcr.cz/cs/verejny-sektor/kontrola-verejnych-financi/posileni-rizeni-a-

kontroly-verejnych-fin


